
Recreation Committee 
Meeting 

August 3, 2015 
 
 
 

Present: Virginia Bissett 
  Norton Schramm 
  Sandra Barr 
  David Faber 
 
Discussion: 
 
Manager Faber inquired if he could purchase 3 picnic tables for the 
Splash Pad.  The money will come from the Recreation Fund, but will 
be paid back to the Fund from future donations. 
 
The roof on one of the pavilions at the park needs to be replaced.  This 
will be done next spring. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:35a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Chairman Barr 
 
 


